
Sent on behalf of Birmingham City Council  
  
I am writing to request your help in sharing details of our non-statutory budget 

consultation to help inform the City Council’s budget proposals for 2024/2025.  
  
Residents are being invited to fill in a survey in this first part of engagement with a 
full consultation period to follow in early 2024.   

  
This non-statutory part of the consultation will ask residents to tell us which services 
they consider the most important.  
  

The City Council needs to make significant savings over the next two years, this is 
one of the steps to listing to citizens views to inform our future plans.  
    
How you can help us  

  
This is where we need your help, we are keen to ensure that as many citizens are 
aware of the survey and have the opportunity to engage. We recognise that we 
cannot reach all areas of the community and equally, to support us:  

1.    Share details of the non-statutory consultation 
link:  https://www.birminghambeheard.org.uk/economy/bccbudgetconsultat
ion2024 electronically with any citizens, networks or groups you work with. 

 

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.birminghambeheard.org.uk%2Feconomy%2Fbccbudgetconsultation2024&data=05%7C02%7CShashi.kulshrestha%40nhs.net%7Cfcc926bd536b42ee4b1308dbfc9be4c3%7C37c354b285b047f5b22207b48d774ee3%7C0%7C0%7C638381518729011883%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=sJ8is7FuMq7lrs7Y1JQIEshsuf0pKLvLNFnK6LddW%2FQ%3D&reserved=0
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.birminghambeheard.org.uk%2Feconomy%2Fbccbudgetconsultation2024&data=05%7C02%7CShashi.kulshrestha%40nhs.net%7Cfcc926bd536b42ee4b1308dbfc9be4c3%7C37c354b285b047f5b22207b48d774ee3%7C0%7C0%7C638381518729011883%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=sJ8is7FuMq7lrs7Y1JQIEshsuf0pKLvLNFnK6LddW%2FQ%3D&reserved=0

